Minburn Public Library Board of Trustees Meeting
July 6th, 2020 6:30pm


The regular meeting of Minburn Public Library Board of Trustees was held on July 6th, 2020 at 6:30pm, via email.  With President Megan Cline presiding

In attendance: Board members present were Marie Thompson, Kay Tweedy, Dee Allen, Patricia Taylor, and Mark Golightly.  Absent was Jerry Vos

Minutes: A motion was made by Dee and seconded by Mark to approve the minutes of May 2020. Motion passed unanimously. 

Treasurer’s report: A motion was made by Dee and seconded by Patricia to approve the bills (attached) presented. Motion was approved unanimously.

Librarian’s report: Librarian’s report (attached) was read.

School Usage: Door has been completed.  We are now waiting on the electrical issues to be resolved.  Once we can gain access to the building again groups will be put together to work on cleaning, painting and moving.  

A big thank you to Carolyn and Paul Snyder, her sister Cheryl Hathaway, Margie and Keith Kenyon, and Kay Tweedy for donating their time and tools to clean up the front of the new library.  It looks amazing and I am very grateful!


Kay moved to adjourn, Marie seconded. Meeting Adjourned 6:45pm

Future discussion: Work to be done at new location. Possible moving dates
Nicole Connick: Library Director
Next Meeting July 6th at 6:30pm
